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THE SECRETARY OF STATE
WASHINGTON

June 5, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It gives me great pleasure to appoint you
to the United States National Commission for the
United Nations Educational, Scientific and
Cultural Organization. Your term begins as of
this date and will continue until the conclusion
of the fall meeting of the Commission in 1970.

Mr. L. A. Minnich, the Executive Secretary
of the National Commission, will communicate with
you regarding the time and place of future meetings,
and will assist you in every way possible to
further the work of UNESCO and of the National
Commission.

We look forward with pleasure to your
participation in this important work.

Sincereiy yours,

Dean Rusk

The Honorable Hector P. Garcia,

1315 Bright Street,
Corpus Christi, Texas.




